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Dear Office of Management and Budget, 
 
My name is Uri Neren and I have a background in Ecology. I am currently a 
Development Professional. 
 
Please do not to move forward with guidance on 
cost-benefit analysis (known as the OMB Draft Guidelines for the Conduct of 
Regulatory Analysis and the Format of Accounting 
Statements). I truly believe that, one life should not be valued more than 
another, and that if we are going to do that: our senior citizens are worth 
far more than the rest of us youngsters.  In addition I have great concern 
that this analysis will water down anti-pollution regulations and harm the 
health of senior citizens, and our vulnerable children. 

Thank you for your time 
Uri Neren 
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